
In March 2023, I took part in the Erasmus+ project, spending a week in Perpignan, 
France. With other students we had a chance to learn how solar power works, what 
happens with litter in the oceans, or how to stop global warming. We have also seen 
several beautiful natural areas around the sea or in the Pyrenees mountains. I think I 
personally mostly enjoyed the visit in an Aquarium full of interesting marine 
creatures. I could see them just next to me and although of course I was not allowed 
to touch them, they felt very close to me at that moment. It was a great experience! 
Except for events strictly connected with knowledge about Earth and climate, we got 
to know the way of living of French students. I find it wonderful how despite many 
differences between our countries, we all still were able to make contact with each 
other! I also surely improved my English and my communication skills and I am 
obviously looking forward to the next part of the exchange when the French and 
Greek students will come to Poland! 
 
 


